Exhibit 46 CUP24-1001

Carey Certo

From: Monz Hahn <monzhahn@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:52 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Covering Camas high school tennis courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button
to redirect the email for ITD review.

Hello,

| am a Camas resident and have 2 children in the Camas school district. My family plays tennis as
well as pickleball. My kids mostly play at Vancouver tennis center(covered) as well as sometimes at
Evergreen tennis(covered). It would be great if there was a public available option that is covered for
rainy days.

Please strongly consider leveling and covering the high school tennis courts. Not only would this help
the high school tennis teams, but the greater Camas community as well. There is a complete lack of
useable courts on rainy days unless you are able to pay a private enterprise a fee.

Additionally, there is strong demand for tennis among the youth here as well as success in the High
School program. Money alotted for this improvement would not go to waste.
Thank you for your consideration,
Monz Hahn



